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Comments: Please stop the out of state corporate developers from coming in and taking over our beloved

Holland Lake Lodge. This is not right for Montana. The valley is already stressed by out of staters moving in with

their own agendas. We do not need this. Ask yourself, who is going to visit this place once it's only affordable for

1%'ers? We do not need another Quinn's Hot Springs where something that was awesome for locals is not even

in the cards anymore and reserved for high end visitors. A local can barely visit Quinn's and use the pools

because it's always full of travelers from out of state. Same thing here, save this place for the locals who truly

love it, know the history, and will maintain its core values. The next thing this company is goin to seek to do will

be put a cell tower there so their guests can have all the amenities they are used to. This is the opposite of what

we need right now. Case in point, I was forced to vacate my home on the bottom of Big Mtn Rd that I had been

leasing for 5 years due to a developer wanting to make a mega development, and 5 months later I'm still

homeless and my place is still vacant. These people don't care about the impact they have on our locals, on our

culture and on the animals. STOP THIS NOW!!!


